
From: Clark, Charity
To:
Subject: Vermont Public Records Request
Date: Thursday, March 12, 2020 5:38:21 PM

Dear Mr. Taylor,
 
Today you contacted the Attorney General’s Office with a request for a record pursuant to the
Vermont Public Records Act. Specifically, you asked for “the final report related to the Kiah Morris
investigation.” The responsive document is available on our website here:
https://ago.vermont.gov/wp-content/uploads/2019/01/Morris-Investigation-and-Legal-Findings.pdf
 
Thank you,
Charity
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3737
 




